
Registration is now open for the 2021-2022 school year! 

If you have a child or know of anyone that has a child who is eligible to attend either Junior 

or Senior Kindergarten for September 2021, please register online at www.kprschools.ca. If 

online registration is not an option for you, contact us at 705-745-0722 to make other 

arrangements. 

 

The following information will assist you with the registration process: Junior Kindergarten 

students must be 4 as of December 31, 2021. Senior Kindergarten students must be 5 as of 

December 31, 2021. Proof of age by birth certificate or equivalent, proof of address and 

immunization must be provided. Accurate enrollment projections are key to acquiring 

funding from the Ministry of Education and to the Board’s budget process. 
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